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Hello, 

 

I oppose this bill. Healthcare workers need to be recognized for their efforts and risks 

that they take in the field and need a wage that rightfully supports that. If the wage is 

capped that threatens staffing needs more intensely, people tend to work for 

agency’s because there is more pay there. If there isn’t the pay that they were going 

for then it isn’t worth the risk. They need to be paid more not less! Please consider 

opposing this bill.  

 

 


